
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: Board of Selectman Special Meeting Cancellation 

 

Date: May 4, 2017 

 

The Special Meeting of the Board of Selectmen scheduled for 7:45 am on May 4, 2017 is 

cancelled.  The Budget Referendum was passed by the Town on May 3rd and the Board of 

Selectman Meeting was no longer needed to consider setting a new Town Meeting and 

Referendum Date. 


